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I oppose Senate bill 1589. Proper scientific studies need to be taken place on the 

circumstances that brought this bill to the attention of the Oregon state legislature. 

Studies in subjects such as the receding banks and fish and wildlife population need 

to be taken to into account. Fish population is currently stable and the river rises 

almost 20 to 35 feet in some areas during the winter and picks up 5 times the speed 

it averages during the summer. Receding banks are likely due to winter conditions 

not wake boats. Among the baiting community also comes an industry that supports 

local Oregonians jobs and passion. You will be severely damaging local business 

and the peoples lively holds that you swore to hold the best interest of. 


